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Dear parents and carers, 
We are well and truly into Autumn now. For our school, one of 
the signs of this season is the devotion to Mary every October. 
Each Friday morning in October, Deacon Michael and the Faith 
Friends will be leading online sessions for the classes from Sa-
cred Heart and St Mary's. This year, we are focusing on The Lu-
minous Mysteries. For our Catholic children, it provides an op-
portunity to utilise their Rosary beads from either their First Holy 
Communion or their Baptism. For those unfamiliar, the Rosary 
consists of a set of prayer beads, with each bead representing a 
specific prayer.  
  
We hope parents weren’t inconvenienced too much by the training day on Monday. It was an 
excellent day for staff and we hope that children and parents will see some of the consequences 
of the work that the staff put in. The morning was spent looking at how we feedback and assess 
children’s work and their learning. Hopefully your children will share some of the terms they will 
become familiar with – Tickled Pink, Green for Growth, Yellow Boxing, Visualisers and confer-
encing. 
  
The teaching staff spent the afternoon becoming more familiar with the software and hardware 
that we will be using with the children in the computing curriculum. Again hopefully they will 
share their learning with you and you will hear about Bee-Bots, Scratch Jr, Swift Playground and 
Micro-bits. We are committed to ensuring that staff have up to date knowledge and skills to 
give your children the best possible primary start. 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is 

smaller than all other seeds but when it is 

grown, it is greater than the herbs, and be-

comes a tree, so that the birds of the air 

come and lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

INSET DAY 

 

School will be closed on Monday 

4th November for an INSET day.  

 

School will be closed to all  

children. 



 

 
As we embrace Black History Month this October, it's vital for our school community to recog-

nise and celebrate the rich contributions of Black individuals throughout history. This month 

allows our students to learn about influential figures such as Mary Seacole, Nelson Mandela, 

and Rosa Parks, whose legacies have shaped the world. By exploring their achievements and 

the challenges they overcame, we foster empathy, understanding, and respect among our pu-

pils. Engaging with this important history not only enriches our curriculum but also promotes 

inclusivity and diversity, preparing our students to thrive in a multicultural society.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our students in Years 2, 3, and 4 have participated in an engaging virtual author workshop. 

They had the wonderful opportunity to hear about Hamza Yassin's new book, "Hamza's Wild 

World". The children learned what inspired him to become an author and how he generates 

ideas for his captivating stories. It was an inspiring experience for all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also had the privilege of hosting workshops for Years 4, 5, and 6, delivered by Chelsea 

Football Club. These sessions aimed to enhance education and awareness of the significance of 

Black History Month. Students engaged in discussions celebrating and recognising the remarka-

ble achievements and contributions of Black individuals within and beyond the sporting arena. 

The workshops also focused on promoting diversity and inclusion, fostering a deeper sense of 

equality and understanding.  



Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is HAPPINESS 

 

“Jesus is a teacher of truth that shows us the way to happiness” 

Pope Francis 
 

Date Class 

16 Oct 3 

23 Oct 2 

13 Nov 1 

Class assemblies will start at 9am in the school hall. Please come to the office for a  

9am start! 

First Holy Communion at Mount Carmel and St Joseph’s Church 

 

 
First Holy Communion and Confirmation starts for those who may have 
child/children in year three or year nine.  The first meeting is tomorrow 

at 1pm in the parish hall. 
Please come along! 



SPORTS NEWS! 
 

We are thrilled to announce the formation of our Sports Council. This dedicated group of pupils will 

work together to promote physical activity and raise the profile of PE at St Mary's.  

  

Purpose of the Sports Council: 

• Leadership Development: Pupils will grow as leaders and set positive examples for rest of school. 

• Sports Promotion: The council will inspire others to get involved in various sporting activities. 

• Event Organisation: Members will plan and host sporting events to showcase talents and encour-
age participation. 

 

Meet Our Successful Pupils  

Congratulations to our new Sports Council members:  

• Angel - Chair 

• Danny - Vice Chair 

• Shiloh - Year 3 Representative 

• Samia - Year 2 Representative 

• James - Year 6 Representative 

• Calley - Year 6 Representative 

• Fearne - Year 1 Representative 

• Dagem - Year 5 Representative 
• Olivia - Year 5 Representative 

 
These pupils demonstrated outstanding enthusiasm and commitment in their applications, showcasing 

their passion for sports and physical activity.  

Upcoming Initiatives  

Following their first meeting, the Sports Council has decided to implement several exciting initiatives, 

including:  

• Netball Competition: A thrilling event to encourage participation and teamwork. 

• Code of Conduct: Establishing guidelines for all pupils to adhere to during PE and school sports. 

• Junior Parkrun Promotion: Encouraging participation in the upcoming junior parkrun on Sunday, 
10th November, at Battersea Park. 

 

Stay tuned for more updates from the Sports Council, and let’s support our pupils in their efforts to 

promote an active and engaged school community!  



Maths Challenge! 

KS1 Challenge: 

KS2 Challenge: 





 





 



St Mary’s Primary School x Battersea junior parkrun  
Headliner event on Sunday 10th November 

 
 
Junior parkrun is a free, 2k community event where you can walk, jog, run, volunteer or spec-

tate. It is for 4-14 year olds and their families and friends, every Sunday  morning at 9am.  jun-

ior parkrun is positive, welcoming and inclusive, there is no time limit and no one finishes last. 

Everyone is welcome to come along and join the fun! 

Excitingly, we are running a Headliner event with Battersea junior parkrun on Sunday 10th 

November! We encourage all children, families and friends to come along for a fun morning! 

It will be an amazing experience to walk, jog, run or volunteer with so many friends at junior 

parkrun.  

You can register for parkrun for free here - www.parkrun.org.uk/register/ 
 
Here are details for Battersea junior parkrun: 
 
Address: Battersea Park, London, SW11 4NJ. 
Every Sunday, at 9am (arrive at 8:45am for the fun warm up). 
This flat course starts on the path in front of the Hut near the corner of All Weather Sports 
Ground. The route is two laps in a clockwise direction, the majority of it is on tarmac with the 
finish on grass, just a few meters from the start. There are three toilet facilities in the park; the 
closest to the start/finish are the Beechmore toilets close to Sun Gate - behind the children’s 
playground.  
 
For more information see the website below. 
www.parkrun.org.uk/battersea-juniors/ 
 
If you are interested in volunteering, please email us on batterseajuniors@parkrun.com, it is 
great fun and a lovely way to meet new people! 

http://www.parkrun.org.uk/register/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/battersea-juniors/
mailto:batterseajuniors@parkrun.com


 





 

October 2024 
 

 

 

Our October resources explore Jesus’ welcome for eve-
ryone and His leadership through loving service. We are 
encouraged to have an attitude of child-like trust in God 
who makes all things possible and to respond to Jesus’ 

call to put others before ourselves. 
 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will 

experience in school throughout October and suggests 

ways for you to engage with them about it. We hope it is 

a useful resource for your family prayer time. 

 

To read the October 2024 newsletter please click this link 

here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/

parent-newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

